
 

 Dear Students and Colleagues,  

 Health control measures against the novel coronavirus pneumonia 

 The University has been working on appropriate counter-measures in response 

to the continuing spread of the novel coronavirus pneumonia.  Further to the 

announcement by the President on 30 January 2020, the following measures will 

be implemented at the entrances of the University campuses, along with 

additional cleaning and disinfection measures already taken place:   

  

● All students and staff are REQUIRED to present their student/staff 

cards at the card readers at the campus entrance checkpoints.  To avoid 

causing congestion at the checkpoints, students and staff are advised to 

complete the online health declaration form (HERE) before they arrive 

at the checkpoints.  Access will be denied if the student/staff has not 

completed the health declaration form, or if he/she has a fever or has 

travelled to Mainland China in the past 14 days. 

● All students and staff are REQUIRED to undergo temperature 

checking at the campus entrance checkpoints.  Persons with a fever 

will not be allowed to access the campus.  He/She should seek medical 

advice immediately. 

● Manual checking of student/staff cards at the campus entrance 

checkpoints will be suspended. 

 Frontline security staff will be required to follow the above protocol strictly.  

 We would like to thank the University community for its understanding and 

cooperation on the health control measures.  
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